### THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • June 8, 2012

Monday 6/11	Field Day Opening Ceremonies 9:30AM Grades 2 & 3 Activities 10:30AM Grades 4 & 5 Activities 1:00PM
Tuesday 6/12	3Terry Portfolio Celebration 9-10AM Grade 6 Field Day Activities 1:00PM 3Craco Portfolio Celebration 2-2:45PM SIT
Wednesday 6/13	Bus Assistant Meeting 8:30AM 3Smith Writing Celebration – 2-2:45PM
Thursday 6/14	Grade 3 Luau 1:30-3PM 2Palmer Father's Day Ice Tea 2:15-3PM Joint SIT/Shared Decision Making @CO
Friday 6/15	4 <sup>th</sup> Grades to Philadelphia Grade 5 End-of-Year Beach Picnic 11:30-2:50PM Shirt Day

#### FROM THE SCHOOL

#### TABLE OF CONTENTS

HUNTINGTON CARDINAL BASEBALL.....p5

Tryouts 6/14, 5-7PM

STUDENT COUNCIL FUNDRAISER.....p6

Little Shelter Animal Rescue

#### **BOARD OF EDUCATION**

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 12th at 8PM at the DO.

#### FIELD DAY 2012

**Monday, June 11** – Opening ceremonies/class parade will begin at 9:30AM. 2<sup>nd</sup> and 3<sup>rd</sup> grade activities begin at 10:30AM. 4<sup>th</sup> and 5<sup>th</sup> grade activities begin at 1PM.

Tuesday, June 12 - 6th grade activities begin at 1PM

#### **BUS ASSISTANT MEETING**

On Wednesday, June 13<sup>th</sup> at 8:40AM, there will be a bus assistant meeting in the Cafeteria. All Bus Assistants should attend.

#### LITTLE SHELTER FUNDRAISER

Our last fundraiser of the year is for the *Little Shelter Animal Rescue and Adoption Center* located right here in Huntington. The organization has asked us to raise money to help defray some of the costs needed to care for the animals waiting to be adopted. Please help in any way you can by bringing your donation to the box outside Room 104. The fundraiser is ongoing until June 8<sup>th</sup>.

#### **EARLY PICK-UPS**

If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here **before 2:45PM**. All pick-ups after that time will occur at the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

#### FROM THE NURSE

Sometime before the end of the school year, please stop by the Health Office during school hours to pick up your child's remaining medication. If you do not, the medications will be discarded. Your child is not permitted to bring the medication home.

All **third graders** are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering fourth grade. All **fifth graders** are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All required paperwork must be brought to the health office. Students who are medically excused from physical activity are <u>not</u> permitted to participate in physical education <u>and</u> recess until a doctor's clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to illness, he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

#### FROM THE LHS/PTG

#### Please visit our website, Ihsptq.or - Post a comment on Ihsptg.wikispaces.com

Are you receiving Monday Weekly Reminders, Event Announcements and Grade Specific Event E-mails? A great deal of information goes out during the week (and etimes on weekends!). Don't miss out! Make sure you are signed up! Go to our website and click on the **E-Mail Sign Up** page. E-mail RandiSolis@me.com for some help!

#### **What Interests You?**

Tell us about your experiences with the LHS\*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Would you like to publicly thank a parent or a teacher? Go to our LHS\*PTG Interest Pages and tell us about it! Ihsptg.wikispaces.com or Ihsptg.wordpress.com Go to Ihsptg.org to click on the links. Try posting a comment!

#### **NEW! Follow LHS\*PTG on Twitter**

Twitter @lhsptg for links to Educational Resources. You can post a comment, have an online discussion and send LHS\*PTG a message regarding Educational topics. Find the Twitter buttons on lhsptg.org

#### GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

We made it to over 100 supporters!!! Thank you so much!!! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining and help support Lloyd Harbor School too. Set up GoodSearch on all your computers and devices.

#### **3rd Annual Avery Give Back To Schools Program**

This year, Avery will give away a total of 500,000 Box Tops for Education® coupons, \$50,000 worth of durable Avery school supplies and \$5,000 in gift cards. All you have to do is vote for Lloyd Harbor School! The top five vote-getting schools will receive: 25,000 Box Tops for Education coupons, \$10,000 worth of Avery school supplies and \$1,000 worth of gift cards. The twenty-five runner-up schools will each receive 10,000 Box Tops for Education coupons. Ten random winners with more than 100 votes will receive 5,000 Box Tops for Education coupons. Get your friends, family and the entire community to vote daily for Lloyd Harbor School! Copy and paste this link into your browser: <a href="http://givebacktoschools.avery.com/schools/member">http://givebacktoschools.avery.com/schools/member</a> and find Lloyd Harbor School. After you vote, there is a quick way to share the link on Facebook. Also find the link on the Home page at Ihsptg.org Remember to vote every day!

#### **Field Day Donations For Food Pantry**

Summer is almost here! Food donations to the Tri-CYA drastically decrease during the summer months. Please help by bringing the suggested items to Field Day on June 11th or 12th. There will be a designated area for your food donation. 2nd Grade: pretzels or chips; 3rd Grade: granola bars or other snack bars; 4th Grade; microwave popcorn; 5th Grade: peanut butter and/or jelly; 6th Grade: boxed cereal. Drinks in either bottles or boxes are always appreciated! THANK YOU!!!

#### **School Supplies**

The 2012-2013 LHS School Supply Pack order forms and checks were due on Friday, June 1st. Anyone who didn't send in their orders must purchase items on their own. Go to the "Flyers & Links" page on the lhsptg.org website to access the school supply list.

## **HUNTINGTON CARDINALS**

## NATIONAL JUNIOR BASEBALL LEAGUE



LOOKING FOR DEDICATED BASEBALL PLAYERS FOR SUMMER / FALL SEASON!!!!!!!

Current 4th or 5th graders born between May 1, 2001 and April 30th, 2002.

Tryouts: Thursday June 14th
Cold Spring Harbor High School
5-7pm

Email Albert Kirchner <u>albert.kirchner@yahoo.com</u> to sign up for the tryout or questions



## LHS Loves Little Shefter



The Student Council is sponsoring our last fundraiser of the year for



# Little Shelter Animal Rescue and Adoption Center

This is our chance to help animals in our community



- \*Donations over \$10 allow your name to be submitted for a gift drawing.
- \*With a donation of \$10, you will receive a *LHS loves Little Shelter* bracelet and paw print with your name written on it and displayed.
- \*If you donate \$5, you will have your name written on a paw print and displayed.

	•_	
1	•	

\*Any donation amount is greatly appreciated.

Please detach and return with your donation (cash or check payable to the Little Shelter) to Room 104 by June  $8^{th}$ .

Student Name	Class
Donation	

Your support and generosity is greatly appreciated!